
Date: 8th February, 2023 
 

BSE Limited, 
PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, Bandra Kurla 
Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 

 
Scrip Code: 540879                       Symbol: APOLLO                               ISIN: INE713T01010 

 
Dear Sir’s,  
 
Sub: Clarification with respect to date mentioned in the Company’s intimation letter 
dated 7th February 2023. 
 
Ref: Announcement under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
With reference to captioned subject and the exchange intimation by the Company dated 7th 
February 2023, the date mentioned in the said intimation letter should be read as 7th 
February 2023, instead of 7th February 2022. Inconvenience caused is regretted. 
 
We kindly request you to take the above on record. 
 
Thanking You,  
For Apollo Micro Systems Limited 
 
 
Vitta Chaitanya Siva Shankar 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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